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My name is Kristin Nave, Camarillo resident.

I am very concerned regarding the news of the vaccine passports that may be enforced by business. This is a violation of our privacy
and an assault on our liberty. Showing any sort of papers or digital passports are abusive and unnecessary, and will cause undue
hardship on many businesses.
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